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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:54 AM
To: 'Loretta Thomas'
Subject: RE: Florida Power and Light increase

Good morning Ms. Thomas,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Loretta Thomas [mailto:swampknocker@embarqmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:51 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Florida Power and Light increase 
 
There are people like myself age 67 will be 68 in October.  I get only $924.00 per month to live on.  I have no savings it 
takes all I get to pay my bills.  I get no food stamps and don't want them and most months my electric bill is higher than 
my food bill.  I have attempted to cut electricity bills by getting a gas stove and gas tankless water heater.  I hang my 
clothes out instead of using a dryer. In this heat I can't afford to stay comfortable in my home.  Some months I have to 
miss paying other payments to pay my electric bill, if you are 1 day late paying it you are charged $5.00.  That may not 
seem like a lot of money, but when you live on a fixed income that could be the difference of a couple days of making 
tomato soup out of packages of ketchup to eat. 
I beg of you please do not FP&L get richer off the people. 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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